
  an- 3739 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  an- 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- one, ({an-}, the) other, some, that,
what, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  one 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- {one}, (an-, the) other, some, that,
what, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  other 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and
neuter ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of
the article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative)
pronoun, who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, the) {other},
some, that, what, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  some 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, the) other, {some}, that,
what, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  that 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, the) other, some, {that},
what, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  the 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, {the}) other, some, that,
what, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  what 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, the) other, some, that,
{what}, which, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  where 3757 # hou {hoo}; genitive case of 3739 as adverb; at
which place, i.e. where: -- {where}(-in), whither([-soever]).[ql

  which 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and
neuter ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of
the article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative)
pronoun, who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, the) other, some,
that, what, {which}, who(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql

  whither 3757 # hou {hoo}; genitive case of 3739 as adverb; at
which place, i.e. where: -- where(-in), {whither}([-soever]).[ql

  who 3739 # hos {hos}; including feminine he {hay}; and neuter
ho {ho}; probably a primary word (or perhaps a form of the
article 3588); the relatively (sometimes demonstrative) pronoun,
who, which, what, that: -- one, (an-, the) other, some, that,
what, which, {who}(-m, -se), etc. See also 3757.[ql
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